
 

 

   
 

February 2011 Progress Report on the  

Deconstruction of 130 Liberty Street 
 

 

Deconstruction Status  

Earlier this week, LMDC’s contractor Bovis Lend Lease completed the deconstruction of 

130 Liberty Street.   

Currently LMDC has granted The Port Authority of New York and New Jersey access to 

the site and their work on the site has already begun.   

 


